
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b: 9.9.19 

Hook: The Tin Forest 

We are a part of ‘The Worldwide League for Nature’ (WLN) 

and we are experts in wildlife and the environment.  

We have received a letter from an old man on a neighbouring 

mysterious island asking for help… 

Phonics Assessments 
Over the next week we will be 

completing phonics assessments 

and giving the children new 

reading books. If you have any 

questions about how to support 

your child’s reading development 

at home, please speak to your 

child’s teacher. 

 

 

Maths 
In Maths we will be exploring 

number. In year 1 we will be 

learning to write numbers up to 

20 in numerals. In year 2 we will 

be learning how to identify the 

tens and units in a two-digit 

number, and how we can make 

these numbers using dienes.  

English 
In English we will be learning 

about instructions. In year one we 

will practice speaking bossy 

sentences and have a go writing 

them in small groups. In year two 

we will begin to learn about verbs 

and how to use them in an 

instruction sentence.  

Theme 

In geography we will be exploring maps. 

We will be creating our own maps making 

sure that we include human and physical 

features of geography. We will also be 

creating our own keys for our maps.  
 

PE kits 

The children will 

need to ensure that 

they have their PE 

kits in school for 

the following days: 

 

Stickman – Tuesday 

 

Tabby McTat – 

Tuesday 

 

Zog – Wednesday  
 

 

Forest school kits 

The children will need 

to ensure that they 

have their forest 

school kits in school 

for the following 

days: 

 

Stickman – 

Wednesday 

 

Tabby McTat – 

Thursday 

 

Zog - Tuesday 

 

We will be exploring the theme of responsibility in collective worship this term.  

Philosophy Question:  

 

‘What is 

responsibility?’ 

Discuss.  

PSHE and RSE 
We will be starting our RSE and PSHE lessons over the next 

two weeks. Year 1 and 2 will be taught separately for these 

sessions over the coming weeks. Both year groups will be 

creating working agreements, i.e. rules to ensure everyone 

feels comfortable during the lesson. They will also be 

introduced to the ask it baskets and the roles these will 

have in the lessons. If you have any queries about these 

sessions, please speak to your class teacher or Miss 
McIntyre, RSE/PSHE subject leader.  

 


